
New Mexico FFLA Chapter Report 
2014 

February 11, 2015 
 

Membership:  12 
Carry forward:  $388.61 
 
Lookout related information: 
 
-Completed the restoration of Wofford Lookout Cab (a National Register listed 
site) after many years of neglect. Those that attended the 2013 New Mexico 
Western Conference may remember that all the windows were busted out and 
the floor hatch was missing. For a sense of what we started from in the Wofford 
restoration, to where we are now, see images at: 
https://www.flickr.com/photos/lincoln_nf_lookouts/sets/72157632234443140/ 
 

  
Before          After 
 
-There havebeen inquiries and interest in restoring two lookouts here in New 
Mexico; one being Glorieta Baldy an MC-24 on the Pecos-Las Vegas RD, Santa Fe 
NF, and the other Black Mountain , and MC-24 on the Black Range RD, Gila NF.  

https://www.flickr.com/photos/lincoln_nf_lookouts/sets/72157632234443140/


Both are Forest Service inquiries. The two main points of inquiry were “Are there 
any plans?” and “How did you get the restorations on the Lincoln funded?” 
 
Goals for 2015: 
-Submit the outstanding Lincoln Lookouts to the NLR (continuation of last year’s 
goal). 
-Install a mock lookout cab exhibit in the Sunspot National Solar Observatory 
Visitor’s Center within the Lincoln National Forest’s educational area 
(continuation of last year’s goal). This project is nearing its start date as plans 
have been drawn up and components gathered. 
-Continue to build a photographic database on the Lincoln National Forest 
Lookouts (see current database at: 
https://www.flickr.com/photos/lincoln_nf_lookouts/sets/) 
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